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“Establishment of maintenance shop in Indonesia”
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President and CEO: Toshiaki Shimpaku

Motoyama Eng. Works, Ltd. announces that “Shop Authorization and Maintenance Service

License Agreement” has been concluded by holding a signing ceremony between PT.

MOTO-TECHNO SERVICE INDONESIA (MTSI), who is supplying maintenance service of safety

valves in Indonesia, and Motoyama on December 2, 2011.

With this Agreement, maintenance shop for safety valves of PT. MTSI will be an

authorized shop of Motoyama through technical guidance and shop audit by Motoyama.

After service system of Motoyama safety valves in Indonesia will be fulfilled by the

authorization, including sales network of PT. WIRA NIAGA GRAHA, who is an affiliated

company of PT. MTSI. The shop will be an authorized shop of Motoyama by September,

2012.

PT. MTSI and Motoyama have agreed to start preparation of PT. MTSI to become an

authorized maintenance shop for Motoyama control valves after authorization for

safety valves. Discussion by persons in charge has already been started.

This is the fourth international contract of Motoyama with regard to maintenance work

following after Singapore, Taiwan and Malaysia.

【Mr. Haddy, Director of PT. MTSI (left) and T. Shimpaku】


